
 Jet Class Newsletter   

3.11.2017 

 

What have we been learning? 

                       

We have had an exciting first week back. On Tuesday we visited the Life Bus where 

we learnt about medcine safety and feelings with Harold the Giraffe. We continued 

to develop our learning in class, creating ‘Helping hands’ and learning in small 

groups to discuss scenarios about medicine safety. 

On Thursday we had our Bollywood Wow morning to introduce the next part of our 

project focusing on India and the text Lily’s Garden. We took part in a Bollywood 

dance class where we were taught Modern Bollywood dancing which is a blend of 

Indian Folk dance and hip hop. We loved it! 

       

 

Next Week 
 

In maths we are developing our addition and 

subtraction skills, learning a variety of written 

methods and applying them to solve mastery 

challenges. 

 

We will be continuing to create our own 

interpretations of Henri Rousseau’s Jungle pictures 

using collage materials. 

 
In English we will be writing character descriptions 

of our main charterer from the text ‘Lily’s Garden’. 
We will be using noun phrases to describe Lily and 

organising our ideas into sections. 
 

Reminders 
 

 

Please check Bug club and Mathletics allocated 

learning from before half term. 
 

Spellings will be tested on Tuesday, please ensure 

books are in school.  
 

 

 
 

 
 


